
REX 
UPDATE
Following reports of a trading halt at Rex Airlines, the TWU is urgently contacting Rex to get clarity and
commence discussions on workers being prioritised as this unfolds. 

Media has reported Deloitte experts have been engaged to support Rex with this process. The TWU
worked day in day out with Deloitte on the Virgin Australia administration and sale. Just as we helped
revive Virgin in 2020, we’re ready to work just as hard to keep Rex flying. 

It is more important than ever that every worker is a union member to
give workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member or know someone who isn’t, scan the QR code
or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

JULY 2024
REX UPDATE

NEXT STEPS
We’re writing to Rex calling for an urgent meeting to discuss the impact on workers
Workers must remain at the centre of consultation and must be prioritised
We will keep members updated as more information comes to light

THE TWU PLAN FOR THE FUTURE OF AVIATION
We know that with such a volatile aviation industry, smaller carriers
like Rex struggle against Qantas and Virgin’s market dominance
Qantas in particular has led an industry race to the bottom on pay and
conditions for workers, while paying executives millions
That’s why the TWU is calling for a Safe and Secure Skies
Commission to protect all workers
Today aviation delegates around the country met to discuss our plan
and how to make aviation better

HELP IS AVAILABLE
If you need to talk, please reach out to your local TWU branch.
Further help is also available: Lifeline﻿ 13 11 14  Beyond Blue 1300 22 4636

https://www.twu.com.au/join/

